
To: DSOs and PDSOs at SEVP-certified schools only (for F and M students) 
Date: Feb. 17, 2016 
Re: SEVP Ask the Experts Webinar Tomorrow 
Number: 1602-04 

 

General Information 

Join the Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) for the first Ask the Experts webinar 
tomorrow, Thursday, Feb. 18, 2016, from 1 to 2 p.m. EST. During the webinar, SEVP 
adjudicators will discuss the way forward for principal designated school official (PDSO) and 
designated school official (DSO) updates, as well as the progress the program has made with 
decreasing the PDSO and DSO update backlog. Stakeholders can access the webinar through the 
following link: 

https://dhsconnect.connectsolutions.com/AsktheExperts 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 1602-04 – Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 
administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 
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